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Comments: The proposed amendments to the Northwest Forest Plan are deeply misguided. I want to see trees

older than 80 years protected from logging. Mature old growth forests are vital habitat and are an important

economic engine as they draw tourism to the region. They also reduce flood risk and help to filter drinking water

for our communities. I also believe it is important to include Oregon tribes in decision making around the

maintenance of natural resources, such as our forests.


